April 2018 Newsletter

BASA: SOUTH

Sabal Elementary 1401 Wickham RD

http://sacc.brevardschools.org/21CCLC/SitePages/Welcome.aspx

Coordinator: Meghan Matthews T: (321)254-7261 EXT 4002

Dear Parents,

Students are learning about Museums and different types of art. They are also creating their own works of art that will be on display April; 26th from 4-5:30 for our Grant Showcase Night. We also have a group of students who have been working with one of our teachers on a dance performance that will start at 5:00 on the 26th. Please come and take a look at all the work the students have been doing.



Upcoming Events

April 2-6, 2018 Spring Break

April 26 Showcase Night 4:00-5:30

April 23-27, 2018 After School Professionals Appreciation Week

<u>How to help your child succeed</u> in school:

- Stay involved and feel free to contact your child's teacher with any questions or concerns.
- Ask your children about school and encourage them to talk about their day.
- Read with your child every night.
- Teach your children to be responsible for their actions and schoolwork.
- Help your child with his/her homework every night.



